
 

             June 4, 2021 

 

Dear Seaford Community, 

With the close of the school year fast approaching, I would like to thank you again for your continuous support and 
understanding.  As mentioned at our last Board of Education meeting (June 2), an opportunity exists to have a 
vaccination site for students located at Seaford High School.  While vaccine distribution is not a school function, 
several community members have asked if the District can provide access to them. Mount Sinai South Nassau has 
arranged for a mobile vaccine unit to administer vaccines to any community member aged 12 and older starting at 3:30 
PM Thursday, June 10th, at Seaford High School.  The Pfizer vaccine is available for individuals aged 12-17 and the 
Johnson and Johnson for those over the age of 17.  The online registration and additional information can be found 
clicking on the link below: 

 

Mt. Sinai South Nassau Vaxmobile - Seaford 

 
The appointment requires the following: 

• Please bring proof of eligibility to your appointment (identification showing date of birth) 
• Second dose appointments for Pfizer will be made on site after the first vaccine, which will be at 519 

Merrick Rd., Rockville Centre 
• Please wear masks and short sleeves 

Although the site is being set-up for students, community members are welcomed as well. 

Please know that teachers and administrators have been working earnestly in planning celebratory activities for the end 
of the year.  Given the new gathering capacity guidelines, we are pleased that many of them will be in-person and we 
will be able to come together as a community once again.  I hope to see you at many of these events. 

 

Very truly yours, 
 
Adele V. Pecora 
Adele V. Pecora, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 

https://apps2.health.ny.gov/doh2/applinks/cdmspr/2/counties?OpID=C3CEA50188E5021EE0530A6C7C158EBF
https://apps2.health.ny.gov/doh2/applinks/cdmspr/2/counties?OpID=C3CEA50188E5021EE0530A6C7C158EBF

